| urge you to oppose HB 1333.

The language of this bill is problematic.

Adult performances are already well regulated by existing laws.

The inclusion of drag performers makes the assumption that it is always for prurient interest.
How will this be distinguished from a Halloween costume? Or a female teacher dressing up as

Albert Einstein for science day at school? Or a transgender person dressing as their identified
gender? The way this bill is written, these examples could potentially be a class A misdemeanor.

| strongly urge you to oppose HB 1333.



